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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 24, 2015

TO: Honorable Ryan Guillen, Chair, House Committee on Culture, Recreation & Tourism
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2968 by Guillen (relating to the preservation of the Alamo complex and surrounding

area and to the Alamo Preservation Advisory Board.), Committee Report 1st House,
Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Natural Resources Code to require the General Land Office (GLO) to
enter into a memorandum of understanding with the City of San Antonio to coordinate planning
and development of improvements to the Alamo Complex and surrounding areas. The bill would
amend the statutory duties of the Alamo Preservation Advisory Board and change the composition
of the Board. The General Land Office indicates it could absorb the costs associated with
implementing the provisions of the bill within its current resources.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 305 General Land Office and Veterans' Land Board, 304 Comptroller of
Public Accounts

LBB Staff: UP, TB, SZ, MW, KVe
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